
Dear Colleagues 
 
We continue our regular training exercises with Police Forces. It is a great 
opportunity for the registrants to become familiar with some scenarios they 
might face at work and prepare themselves for such events either by preparing a 
unique glossary or preparing themselves emotionally.  
 
There are places on 11 October and 18 October 2018. The exercises will take 
place in Suffolk: Portal Avenue, Martlesham Heath, Martlesham, Ipswich, IP5 
3QS. 
 
On 11 October there are 10 places available. We will need two interpreters 
per language (1 role player/1 Interpreter). 
 
On 18 October we will require 4 Interpreters in Farsi and Arabic languages 
only. 
 
As places are limited they will be allocated on first come first served basis. These 
training exercises are free of charge. A Certificate of Attendance will be issued at 
the conclusion of the training. Packed lunch and snacks will be provided. 
 
Please let me know asap if you wish to take part in any of these training events 
and are available. If you wish to take part in our next joint training event as you 
cannot make these dates, please write to me on 
vicechairman@apciinterpreters.org.uk or on i_norton@hotmail.com and I will be 
happy to add you to my circulation when the next event is advertised.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Irina Norton 
Vice Chairman 
APCI (Association of Police and Court Interpreters) 
 
Follow us on Twitter (@APCI1)  
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